6JSC/BL rep/2/ACOC response
1 October 2015

Page1of1
To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Simplification of RDA 2.7-2.10. Follow up.

ACOC thanks the British Library for this proposal to simplify RDA 2.7-2.10, following on from 6JSC/BL
Rep/1 and 6JSC/ALA/Discussion/4.

In principle, ACOC feels that the approach outlined in 6JSC/BL rep/2 and in particular Appendix B, is
worth pursuing, noting that it appears to provide for simplified instructions without compromising
on granularity. However, ACOC's view is that it would be preferable to defer further discussion of
this proposal until after the FR consolidation is finalised.



